
 
RE: SOAR’s Non-Profit 501(c)(3) Confirmation Letter 

Thank you for your interest in supporting SOAR Texas, a non-profit organization dedicated to 
empowering and supporting "first females" - young women who are the first in their family to pursue 
higher education or who have overcome significant challenges. Our mission is to provide scholarship 
opportunities and ongoing mentorship to help these remarkable individuals unlock their full potential. 

At SOAR Texas, we firmly believe that celebrating current successes is not enough. We strive to make 
a lasting impact by reaching out to the next generation and assisting more women in their pursuit of 
education and personal growth. These First Females have the drive, resilience, and capacity to achieve 
great things, and we are committed to helping them pay it forward to others who are also reaching for 
success. 

Our flagship scholarship program plays a pivotal role in achieving our mission.  For the 2023-2024 
academic year, SOAR Texas has awarded a total of $100,000 in scholarships to 20 remarkable young 
women, each of whom will receive a $5,000 award. In addition to funding, all of our scholars are 
invited to join a mentorship program that facilitates valuable connections and ongoing support. These 
groups meet twice a year, and additional optional meetings are held either in person or virtually to 
accommodate the geographical locations of our members. Our goal is to foster a sense of continuity 
and encourage previous scholarship recipients to mentor and guide new recipients, fostering a cycle 
of empowerment and growth. 

To be eligible for our scholarship program, applicants must be women who are first-generation college 
or graduate students or have overcome significant challenges on their educational journey.  

We are grateful for all the wonderful people who support our organization with their time. The 
relationship and mentoring aspects would not be possible without them.  Several of you have also 
reached out to inquire about making a financial donation.  We are grateful for your support. There is 
a donation link on our website (www.LOARtexas.com/SOAR).  SOAR Texas has its official 
designation as a 501(c)(3) organization from the Internal Revenue Service. Enclosed with this letter, 
you will find a copy of our IRS 501(c)(3) letter, which confirms our nonprofit status and an 
affirmation letter with our current address. Please note our updated address:  

SOAR, 6101 W. Courtyard Dr., 1-150, Austin, TX 78730. 

Thank you for your time, generosity, and commitment to empowering the next generation of female 
leaders. 

Sincerely, 

Amber Russell, Brent Jaye, & Ashley Pinto 
The SOAR Board 

http://www.loartexas.com/SOAR
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